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of Social Welfare and D b‘*m‘wm‘*&

1 February 2019

DR. MAY B. ECLAR

Regional Director

Department of Education — CAR
Wangal

La Trinidad

Benguet

Dear Director Eclar:

In line with the observance of the Proclamation 417 or the “Safer Internet Day for

Children” and Proclamation 731 or the “National Awareness Week for the Prevention

of Child Abuse and Exploitation”, the Technical Working Group conducted a meeting

last 31 January 2019. The following are the agreements of the group:

&M 22 2419 1. The activity will be .£Feerﬂ2019 at 10:00AM to 12:00r1with a total of
S 150 participants. The activity will be conducted for two-hours.

LN

‘F"( 2. Target participants will senior high school students, teachers, and other
school authorities (Members of the School Journalism and Advisory
%Mb” Teachers lera
GfZ 3. Target schools will be Science High School and Benguet National
e High School
BQ l\)d’ﬁﬂ 4. Department of Information and Communication Technology (DICT) and
&Jg DSWD will be in charge of the presentations and discussions during the
activity
ol 5. PIA will be in charge of the media coverage of the activity
fw - 6. RCAT-VAWC will be in charge of the snacks

In this light, we would like to request your assistance in coordinating with the schools
and identifying the venue for the activity.

Our secretariats, Mr. Bernardo T. Cadaon Jr. and Ms. Ruby Lynn P. Huag will be
coordinating with your office on this matter. They may be reached for further details
at (074) 444-3262 or rcatvawc.dswdcar@gmail.com or car.rscwc@gmail.com.

We appreciate your support to the welfare of our children.
Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

JANET P. ARMAS, CESO IV
OIC Regional Director
Chairperson, RCAT-VAWC and RSCWC Tracking Number:

1549 2440015

DSWD Field Office Cordillera Administrative Region, 40 North Drive. 2600 Baguio City, Philippines
Telephone (6374) 444 3129 444 3633 | 444 3262 o Telefax (6374) 442 7917 | 304 3949
E-raail: focar@dswd.gov.ph
Website: www.car.dswd.gov.ph




DQTJED Deped Cordillera Administrative Region <car@deped.gov.ph>

Advance Copy: Safer Internet Day Activity

rscwc cordillera <car.rscwc@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 4, 2019 at 1:15 PM
To: DepEd CAR <car@deped.gov.ph>, crisgamay@yahoo.com

Dear Ma'am / Sir:

We would like to request your assistance in the conduct cf activity in the observance of the Safer Internet Day for Children and the Child Sexual
Abuse Awareness Week (CSAAW). We have zttached an advance communication for your reference. The signed communication will be sent
to this thread once available. Thank you very much.
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